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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

FSC Mauritius issues the Draft Securities (Preferential Offer) Rules 

for consultation  

 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “Commission”) is in the process of issuing 

the Securities (Preferential Offer) Rules (‘Preferential Offer Rules’).  

 

In line with its rule-making process, the Commission is seeking views and comments from the 

industry and the public on the proposed set of Rules. Currently, there are no Rules for private 

placement referred to in section 2 of the Securities Act.  

 

The main objective of the Preferential Offer Rules is to regulate preferential offers including 

private placements. The draft Preferential Offer Rules can be consulted at Draft Securities 

(Preferential Offer) Rules 26 10 16.docx.  

 

Your views and comments should be submitted by email no later than 4 November 2016 on 

prefconsult@fscmauritius.org 

 

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius  
26 October 2016 
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